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To: Andy Black (andrew.black@ubc.ca)

From: Brian Wang (brian.wang@alumni.ubc.ca)

Date: December 12, 2019

Subject: Request For Reference Letter 
Dear Andy, 

I hope you’re having a smooth end of the school year! Just a follow up with our in person conversation I am wondering if you could write an reference letter for me at your convenience. 

I have attached my CV below and please let me know if you need any additional information from me! Just a reminder that the letter can be address to “To Whom It May Concern” and the address line can be left blank. 

Thank you in advance and happy holidays! 

Warm regards,

Brian  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

To: Zoran Nesic (zoran.nesic@ubc.ca)

From: Brian Wang (brian.wang@alumni.ubc.ca)

Date: December 12, 2019

Subject: Request For Reference Letter 
Dear Zoran, 

I hope you’re having a smooth end of the school year! Just a follow up with our in person conversation I am wondering if you could write an reference letter for me at your convenience. 

I have attached my CV below and please let me know if you need any additional information from me! Just a reminder that the letter can be address to “To Whom It May Concern” and the address line can be left blank. 

Thank you in advance and happy holidays! 

Warm regards,

Brian  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

To: Mark Johnson (mark.johnson@ubc.ca)

From: Brian Wang (brian.wang@alumni.ubc.ca)

Date: December 12, 2019

Subject: Request For Reference Letter 
Dear Mark, 

I hope you’re having a smooth end of the school year! Just a follow up with our in person conversation I am wondering if you could write an reference letter for me at your convenience. 

I have attached my CV below and please let me know if you need any additional information from me! Just a reminder that the letter can be address to “To Whom It May Concern” and the address line can be left blank. 

Thank you in advance and happy holidays! 

Warm regards,

Brian  

